
TIMELINE
DECEMBER 2020
Mr. Broussard came to the Historic meeting to get a Certificate of Appropriateness for House Plans.  The Doucet 
Brothers Company was the contractor of record.

JULY 2021
Mr. Danna Doucet of Doucet Brothers submitted the permit application to the Town.  He was aware he was 
building to approved plans with COA permit in the Historic District. 

AUGUST 2021
Permit issued and building process began.

FEBRUARY 22, 2022
Foundation Inspection called

SEPTEMBER 2022
Mr. Broussard contacted our office to make changes to his roof plan.  He had new roof plans drawn.  Mr. Broussard 
assured the Historic Commissioner (Mr. Dinkelacker) that the rest of the plans would remain the same except the 

roof and porch steps.

OCTOBER 16 2023
Drew Doucet stopped in the office to get a new porch rail design approved. In the conversation he mentioned that 
he had the plans redrawn because his contractors were having issues reading the hand drawn plans.  He also 
mentioned they had to make several changes to the plans due to pricing and availability.  He stopped working on 
the project until we could get him on the agenda for the November meeting.



1ST COA APPLICATION 
DECEMBER 2020
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SEPTEMBER 2022
Mr. Broussard contacted our office to make changes to his roof plan.  He had new roof 
plans drawn.  Mr. Broussard assured the Historic Commissioner (Mr. Dinkelacker) that 

the rest of the plans would remain the same except the roof and porch steps.

New Roof
Plan



Excerpt from email to Kristin from Aaron Broussard:

“Kristin, all of the original detail of plans submitted to ABITA Historical Commission and
subsequently to your department remain the same with the exception that my original front porch
stairway was to be a double stairway and my contractor said that it would be better to have the
standard straight forward stairway descending from the front porch directly forward towards St.
Joseph Street as is the typical front porch descending stairway design throughout the Historic
District. 

Mr. Blitch sketched his preference for a Bermuda shutter for the dormer window and I have
instructed my contractor to make that change to match the Bermuda shutters on the front porch.”
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Permission to move forward granted.

Fast forward to October 2023



REQUESTED PORCH CHANGES
OCTOBER 16, 2023

Mr. Drew Doucet stopped by to get 
permission to change the front porch railing. 



NEW APPLICATION 
NOVEMBER 2023
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